
 

February 19, 2019 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

It has been brought to our attention that rumors are spreading that our company is or has filed for 

Chapter 11 bankruptcy protection.  

THIS IS SIMPLY FALSE. No such legal action has been taken. 

 The truth and facts -   We are internally re-structuring our company to better serve our customers and 

improve efficiencies, like any other company in the world.  

Any questions or concerns, please contact me or our General Manager directly. 

Warmest regards, 

Bud Clark                                                                   

Vice-President 

A.E. Wease Distributing 

(636) 586-1228 

bud@aewease.com 

Pete McCaffrey 

General Manager 

A.E. Wease Distributing 

(636) 586-1230 

pete@aewease.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bud@aewease.com
mailto:pete@aewease.com

